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August 19, 1989

Dear Friends,

The Annual General Meeting of the sixth of August went smoothly,

with all positions on the committee being filled.

The committee members are:

Ken Harris - President

Yvonne Aplin - Vice President/Activities co-ordinator

Steve Shinners - Secretary

Joanna Aziz - Treasurer

Judy Lambert -)
Committee members

Neil Grigg -)

Thanks to all who attended, and please remember that a committee can only

be as effective as the membership behind it, so please be generous with ideas,

enthusiasm and, most importantly of all, attendance at our monthly gatherings.

Speaking of enthusiasm, please try to attend our next meeting on August 27th.

We will be meeting at 11:30 a.m. at the Foster's Gully car park to host a

visit from Friends of Warrandyte State Park. Please bring a plate of munchies

to greet the Friends with.

Finally, subscription fees are now due. Fees are still $10 for individuals

and $15 for families. Please be prompt with your payment, either by fixing

it up at the next meeting. or by posting a cheque or money order, along with

the form below.

Bye for now,

P.S. Sorry about the changes above. Next, meeting is Sunday, Aug. 27 at 11:30

-------------------------------------------------------------------------

To the Treasurer,

Friends of Morwell National Park Inc.

Please find enclosed the sum of $ , being payment of subscription fees for

the year 1989/90.

Name:


